
Testimonial - Dec 2013

Hi, I just wanted to say thankyou to you both for putting on a great night... and for sharing a few
pictures of Nathan and yourself, he's so proud of his achievement so far and was on such a
high after receiving his award and also being welcomed into the Munen Muso family that he
insisted we go for a walk to the carnival afterwards, something he couldn't previously do without
having an anxiety attack (only 12 months ago).  I was more nervous walking around Gosford at
that time of night - but Nathan assured me we'd be fine because he knows what to do if we
were approached!  He is a totally different kid - already!  You can see it in his face, his
confidence in himself really has gone through the roof!  Thank you so much for taking the time
to personally train with Nathan and being understanding to his needs - you've helped him see
himself in a more positive light.  He now has goals he wants to achieve and they're all through
Munen Muso Martial Arts, you really are a teacher of teachers and I'm so glad our paths have
crossed!  He's exactly were he's meant to be, so its with much gratitude that again i say THANK
YOU.

  

Traci Summers
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